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Dear

This is in reference to the application received for the employment test. We have reviewed your application and qualifications and we would like you to take our Employment Tests.

Your employment test is scheduled on date (date). We request you to please be in our office at (time), on (date) positively.
In case you are unable to keep this appointment, please inform us well in advance on our telephone me at (telephone). Looking forward to see you on (date). We wish you good luck for the test. Thank You. 
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